

Morning ANNOUNCEMENTS

November 14th, 2023

Attention all Students:

The Business Management classes will be selling Thanksgiving Grams in the cafeteria during all lunch periods this Tuesday thru next Tuesday. If you would like to send a Malley's candy bar with a thank you gram to someone you would like to thank, this is your chance. Thank you, grams, cost \$2.00 and include a Malley's candy bar and Thanksgiving message. If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Swinger!

Are you interested in being a Student Ambassador? If you would like to be a tour guide to new students, please sign up in Student Services.

Attention Spanish Club! We will meet this Wednesday, after school, in room 207, for crispy dessert burritos and to vote on the best Day of the Dead decorated sugar skull from last meeting! Among other activities. Last call for bringing your \$5 dues. Spanish Club, Wednesday, olay!!

Picture retake day for all students and staff, is Friday, November 17th. If you did not have your picture taken on picture day or would like a retake of your photo, please come to the auditorium on November 17th during a free period. If you are receiving a retake and already ordered your photos, please bring your photo packet with you on retake day. This is the last opportunity to have your picture taken for the yearbook.

Attention all students - We're going to <u>Japan</u> and <u>Europe</u> in Summer 2025, and you're invited!

We will be holding 2 informational meetings.

JAPAN INFO MEETING: Wednesday, November 15th at 6PM in the Normandy auditorium.

EUROPE INFO MEETING: Thursday, November 16th at 6PM in room 208 at Normandy.

There are limited spots on these trips, so we would love to have you attend these meetings to learn more about this exciting opportunity!

Please talk to Mrs. McCarthy, Mrs. Lisi, or Mrs. Stocks from Normandy for more information.

Students, please check your emails daily. Important information is being sent out often through email. This is an important skill to practice daily.

"All boys interested in trying out for basketball - Boys Basketball tryouts begin this Friday. Everyone trying out must be registered in Final Forms and have a updated physical."

See Coach Bokoch in 104 or Coach Stringer in 101 for details."

When visiting the Student Service Office, you must now be sure to

SIGN IN. Whenever you are in the office whether it is for a counselor

visit, a call slip, any reason, you must now make sure that you sign in.

Patriots Perks coffee is back! Iced Coffee, Hot Chocolate & Tea will be sold during all lunch periods on Friday. All drinks are \$2.00 Come purchase some delicious drink on Friday.

If you get a Patriot Buck, don't forget to turn it in to Student Services. You will place them in a bin according to grade! You can

earn incentives or rewards so make sure to turn them in! You can earn them from being respectful, responsible and/or ready to learn!

Attention students you need to come to the clinic and speak to the nurse if they are ill. Students should not call their parents to pick them up when they are sick, this must be done through the clinic staff only. Thanks! Students must have a pass to go to the clinic.

Chess Club Monday's at 2:15 in the Media Center.

Video Game Club Fridays in the Media Center after school. Bring your own gaming equiptment.

Valley Forge Patriots are responsible, respectful, and ready to learn!

